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Welcome to the 2023 Camping Season Resort - Opens April 15th 
 

 
 
Emergency Exits: 
Do you know where the emergency exits are in the park? 
There are 2 emergency exits which are shown on our 
park map, please familiarize yourself with them. The park 
map can be found on our web site at 
https://spiderlakesprings.org/news/map/ 
 
Maintenance/Hydro Fees: 
Fees are due before April 30th and if etransfering funds, 
ensure correct email is used slsrtreasurer@gmail.com. 
The bank limits the amount of etransfers that can be 
received daily, so do not wait until the last day.  
 
Staffing: 
Currently SLS employs a full time manager, Brian Lamb, 
two full time employees as well as a security officer.  
Plans are in the works to hire two full time summer 
students.  
 
 

 
 
Social Committee: 
2023 events will be posted to the SLSR website 
https://spiderlakesprings.org/ and on Facebook.  
 
Spider Lake Springs Logo Clothing: 
SLS logo clothing can be purchased at the store. 
 
Parking & Overflow Parking Areas: 
If you cannot fit your or your guest’s vehicle on your 
campsite, please move it to an overflow parking area, 
never on the road way. Never park on the road. 
 
Barley Bales: 
Barley bales have been placed in the ponds. Please do 
not remove them, they help get rid of the weeds. 
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Guest RV Registration: 
If you have a guest RV staying on your site you must 
complete and email the Guest RV Registration form 
to spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com or return it to the 
mail slot next to the ice machine at the store. The form 
can be found outside the store or on our web site at 
https://spiderlakesprings.org/news/regulations/ 
 
Garbage:  
Bears are about, make sure that your garbage is 
appropriately handled. Bag it properly and fully, then 
dispose of it in the garbage bins. 
 
SLSCA 2023 Annual General Meeting: 
 The 2023 AGM will be held in our Longhouse on 
Sunday, May 21st at 10:00 AM. All License Holders (Site 
Owners) are encouraged to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SLSR Campers Association Board of Directors Meetings: 
The SLSR Campers Association Board of Directors 
meetings are held the third Sunday of each month 
(except December) at 10:00am in the park. All owners 
are welcome to attend or send questions to 
spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com. Minutes are posted to 
our website. 
 
Board of Directors:  
President – Dave Clark    Vice President – Teresa Nielsen 
Treasurer – Rob Scantlebury Secretary – Joanne Boomer 
Each section in the park has an elected representative 
on the Board. 
A Section – Ken Leahy  B Section – Justine Scott 
C Section – Petty Wong  D Section – Bill Mitchell 
E Section – Lottie Legros  F Section – Doug Hogg 
G Section – Duane Round 
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